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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC 3

30th March, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

T duly received your letter of the 22nd inatant
relative to the oll fuel burning arrangement propesed
for the Steamer "NICOLE SCHIAFFINO", and have to say
that your remarks have been noted, snd are in order.

As regards the enquiry contained in the last
paragraph of your letter, I would remark that no
exception will be beken %o the use of the oil fuel
burning installation teken fprom the s.s. "BRITISH
EMPRESS", provided the oll fuel installation be
tested on completion to your satisfaction.

I em, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk tothe
Classification Committee.

The Surveyo i,
MARSEILLES .




